
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Canoga Park Neighborhood Council 
Name: Kendra Kimball 
Phone Number: (818) 331-3271 
Email: kendrakimball@canogaparknc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(12) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(3) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 1/27/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 01/28/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-1114 
Agenda Date: 1/27/2021 
Item Number: 9e 
Summary: The Canoga Park Neighborhood Council strongly supports the motion to require the
Department of Animal Services to immediately prepare and report its long-term plan for handling
approximately 24,000 animals in the West and East Valley and, more specifically, as the East Valley
shelter would not be able to accommodate the full burden of impounded animals without serious
effects that the closure of the West Valley shelter would cause, we strongly support that the West
Valley shelter remain open with full services as a fully funded municipal shelter. 
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